
Pulpit Announcements 
Baptism of the Lord 

January 9, 2022 
 

 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Lancaster 

Sheriff’s Department in support of our police officers and their families. 

 

• Over the holidays, we released our pamphlet of donors for the Christmas 

flowers. Regrettably, the list was not complete. There were some donors that 

were inadvertently left out. My apologies for this oversight. A new pamphlet 

of donors is now in the narthex.  

 

• I’m happy to announce that nationally acclaimed Catholic apologist and 

biblical scholar Scott Hahn is coming to our parish on Friday, February 18. 

He’ll be giving a talk on the Eucharist. The event is free, but registration is 

required. You can sign-up here for the event! All are welcome! 

 

• As announced in my Weekly Briefing this past week, we will discontinue the 

livestreaming of our parish Masses after this weekend. The homilies will 

continue to be posted. As a reminder to all the baptized: we are to be in-person 

for Mass. Livestream Masses do not fulfill our Mass obligation. 

 

• On Saturday, January 22, the parish will once again hold a prayer outreach at 

the local abortion clinic. Please plan to join your parish family at 8:30 AM for 

a peaceful, prayerful protest against the unjust law of abortion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fstpaulcenter.com%2flancaster22%2f&c=E,1,jDXFTxse1szK2DWzK6wQXUEDWNX45twWLLxCN2M6KGvm64tQRbLK-m4cAyuqcY568GE9xvMPXWqzWDjF3cD4XvuSqONPfQP_tbHglMQV2W-P_g_v&typo=1

